
 

 

NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 
Draft Environmental Assessment for the Hangar 3 Building Demolition Project 

 
The National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA) has prepared a Draft Environmental 
Assessment (EA) for the Hangar 3 Building Demolition Project. The proposed action would result in the 
demolition of Hangar 3 located within the NASA Moffett Federal Airfield (MFA) area at NASA’s Ames 
Research Center (Ames) in Mountain View, California. As described in the Draft EA, implementing the 
proposed action would result in less than significant impacts to environmental resources. 
 
Comment Period: The public is encouraged to review and provide questions or comments about this 
Draft EA to NASA. In order to be considered comments must be received by or post-marked no later than 
July 18, 2022. Comments can be provided via email at:arc-nepacomments@mail.nasa.gov or via direct 
mail to: 
 

Andrés Estrada 
Ames Center NEPA Manager 
NASA Ames Research Center 

Mail Stop 204-15 
Moffett Field CA 94035 

 
Document Availability: The Draft EA is available online at: 
https://environment.arc.nasa.gov/NEPA.html. Printed copies are available at the following locations: 
 
City of Mountain View Public Library 
Reference Desk  
585 Franklin Street 
Mountain View CA 94041 

City of Sunnyvale Public Library 
665 West Olive Avenue 
Sunnyvale CA 94086 

 
A limited number of copies of the Draft EA (as either printed hard copies or CD) are available on a first 
request basis, by contacting the NASA Ames Center NEPA Manager at (650) 224-8532 or the e-mail 
address indicated herein.  


